To,
Committee Secretary
Senate legal and constitutional committee
Parliament House

Canberra

Respected officers,

| just want to express my anger over the proposal of visa capping bill. | am also one of the applicants
for permanent GSM visa waiting for 15 months. What the government proposing to do is unfair and illegitimate because
it going to effect the people who already met the criteria before and they may ask us to leave from here within 28 days.

My guestion to government is that: what were you doing at the time when you realized those occupations are not in
demand? Why didn’t you change the criteria before? They might be sleeping at that time or they are just confused.

So, officers please don’t approve this bill because it has tremendous negative impact on the many young lives.

(Anonymous)



